

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

September 9, 2021

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Well, we are well into our second week of school and it seems like all the students are settling in nicely! All of the faculty and staff are excited to see what the year will bring.

Our Back-To-School Night is scheduled for next Wednesday, **September 15** starting at 7:00 PM. We are excited that this will be in-person, which means there will be a few changes due to COVID restrictions. They are as follows:

- *Anyone coming into the building must wear a mask. If you are not feeling well, we encourage you to stay home and make arrangements to speak with your child's teacher at a later date.
- *When you enter the building please proceed to the cafeteria, and maintain social distance.
- *We will begin at 7:00 PM with a few words from myself and the HSA. After that, there will be two twenty-minute Information sessions where you can visit with your child's teacher(s).
- *Only 1 parent per child is allowed in the classroom for each session. This is maintain social distance. We ask that you sanitize your hands before entering any classroom.

We will also be running our first Book Fair of the year next week, and it will be open during Back-To-School Night. Our Harvest Mum Sale has also begun and runs until **September 20**. Thank you in advance for helping with all of our school's fundraising efforts.

May God continue to bless all of you and your families. You are always in my prayers.

Lori Hodder

Warmest Regards

Principal